
From: Chet Janik
To: Laurel Evans
Subject: FW: Rightfully Hers Pop-up display
Date: Monday, August 10, 2020 3:29:17 PM

From: Chet Janik 
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 3:28 PM
To: boc@co.leelanau.mi.us
Subject: FW: Rightfully Hers Pop-up display

Commissioners- Below is a request for a display in the Government Center.
There will be a request to discuss this at tomorrow’s meeting as a “late addition”.

Chet Janik
Leelanau County Administrator
8527 E Government Center Dr.
Suite 101
Suttons Bay, MI  49682
231-256-8100
cjanik@co.leelanau.mi.us

This email, including any attachments, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information.  If you are not the intended
recipient of this email, you are hereby notified any dissemination, distribution or copying of any part of this email is strictly prohibited; please contact the sender and permanently delete the
original and any copies of it.

From: Jan Frazee <jfrazee@centurytel.net> 
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 4:43 PM
To: Chet Janik <cjanik@co.leelanau.mi.us>
Subject: Rightfully Hers Pop-up display

 Dear Mr. Janik,

I am writing to ask if it is possible for the Governmental Center to host this pop-
up display for public viewing during the month of August. The display was

developed and sent out by the National Archives to commemorate, the 100th

year 2020, of the 19th Amendment to the US Constitution which granted
women the hard earned right to vote. It is titled, “Rightfully Hers”. Attached are
pictures of the 4 sides.
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The Governmental Center seems a perfect place for this to be viewed by
citizens of Leelanau County so they can learn more about the history of voting
rights in the United States. Currently, the Leelanau Historical Museum has one
on display but, unfortunately they are closed to the public due to Covid.
 
I have an unopened display and would be most happy to set it up and take it
down if this can be approved. Feel free to email or call me with any questions.
231-342-9944.
 
PS: You may remember that I am a member of the League of Women Voters
Leelanau County although, this display does not mention the League.
 
Thank you for your consideration of this offering.
Jan Frazee
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